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LANNY BELL lectured in the fall at the Milwaukee Society of the 
American Institute of Archaeology and at Groningen, in the Neth­
erlands, for the local chapter of the Ex Oriente Lux Society and 
the Egyptology Seminar of the University. During the season he 
completed articles for two Festschrifts, one for Labib Habachi, 
Consulting Egyptologist for the Epigraphic Survey, and one for 
Charles Nims, former Field Director of the Survey. In the spring 
Mr. Bell worked in museums in Brussels, London, and Cambridge, 
photographing Mycenean pottery from Egypt for his wife Martha. 
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